
 

 

Communiqué 

 

The Registrar-General’s Department 

 
The public is kindly informed that the Registrar-General’s Department will be 

closed for half day as from noon on Wednesday, 21 December 2022 in view 

of its team building activity for its staff. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused and wish to thank you for your 

understanding.  
                  

                                                                                                                                

                Registrar-General’s Department 

 6th Floor, Emmanuel Anquetil   Building  

      Port Louis 
Date: 16 December 2022 

   


